
The Montgomery Farmers Market has been operating on the Ransom’s Steakhouse parking lot for the 

past six months.  Joshua Reed reached out to the city looking for a larger location so they can increase 

the number of vendors, classes and eventually add food trucks during the Saturday markets. 

The City has been in discussions with Mr. Reed to possibly allow the Farmers Market to use the city 

property at 777 Clepper Street.  The property is currently only being used during the heavy trash pick up 

days, once a quarter, and for the City Snow Party during Christmas. 

The Farmers Market would like to place their 10’ x 10’ storage building on the property.  This portable 

building is used to house their tents during the week and needs to be located onsite.  Mr. Reed has 

agreed to sign a waiver of liability relieving the City of any responsibility for the storage building. 

They have also agreed to do minor upkeep on the property, but will not be adding any permanent 

structures to the property, and will provide and maintain a portable toilet for public use. 

A site map has been provided and attendees have been authorized to use the Lefevre parking lot across 

the street. 


